
 
 

BOARD CHANGE 
 
Close Brothers Group plc announces that Michael McLintock, having served seven years as a 
non-executive director, yesterday retired from the board as planned.  The search for a replacement 
independent non-executive director is underway. 
 
The board thanks Michael for his significant contribution to Close Brothers during his time as a 
member of the board.  
 
 
Enquiries: 
 
Sophie Ameln  - Investor Relations   020 7655 3844 
     Close Brothers Group plc  
 
Justin Clark  - Press Enquiries     020 7655 3854 
     Close Brothers Group plc  
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